
 
 

Dear parents/carers and students, 

It has been yet again another busy week at Giles Academy.  

We have now concluded all year group assemblies regarding the 
Giles ethos and core values. The students were informed about our 
school motto Aspire, Challenge, Achieve and tasked with the 
challenge of remembering the key words from the acronym Achieve. 
Well done to the three students who were first to find me to recite 
the Achieve values, these were all Year 7 students – congratulations 
to Logan Burrell, Blessing Chikukwa and Brody McCombie.  

• At the end of the update, you will find more about our school 
ethos. 

Year 10 assembly this week received a presentation from a representative from the DeafBlind charity 
group. This was very informative and informed our students what it may be like to live with a disability 
and some of the myths surrounding this. This was a really valuable insight into living with a disability and 
gave our students ‘food for thought’. 

For our Year 9 students this has been an important week as they have been gathering information 
regarding their Key Stage 4 Option choices. There has been wealth of information offered to the Year 9 
students and time allowed to be able to investigate subject choices. Please can I remind parents/carers 
and students that the Options Form which you have been sent via ParentMail must be completed by 
Friday 5th May 2023.  

We have continued to support our Year 11 students who have sat a variety of practical exams. This week, 
Photography, 3D Art students, Textiles and Home Language have sat their respective exams and the 
feedback has been very positive. Our formal written exams for Year 11 are fast approaching and I know 
students have been working hard in their revision preparation. Next week, our Year 11 students will be 
receiving a series of assemblies led by different Heads of Departments which will further support our 
students in their final revision and intervention. 

Our House Dodgeball competition started this week which always proves to be very popular. I was 
encouraged to take part in this but avoided the invite due to being fairly accident prone!  I look forward 
to announcing the winning House!  
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Please can I remind all parents/carers and students that each student must wear their House badge as 
part of their uniform. Missing or lost House badges can be purchased for £1 from our main reception.  

We have an extensive range of lost property which has not been claimed. Please can you contact main 
reception if your child has any missing property so we can try to locate these items back to their owners.  

As promised, we will always communicate to parents and carers when there are any developments 
regarding any strike action. In the first instance this will be communicated via Intouch or ParentMail. 
Yesterday we opened to all students in all year groups and on Tuesday 5th May 2023 we will also remain 
fully open. 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Miss Katie Belcher 
Head of School, Giles Academy 

 

 

You can follow Giles Academy on our official social media platforms as follows: 

• www.instagram.com/GilesAcademySLAT  

• www.facebook.com/GilesAcademy  

• www.twitter.com/GilesSLAT 
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